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College Community to Allow Limited Open Enrollment 

The College Community School Board approved opening limited open enrollment for 

new student enrollments for the 2021-2022 school year at the February 17, 2021 

Special Board meeting. Each grade will have an established number of open slots 

ranging from 4 to 12, depending on grade-level and building needs. The process is 

intended to be a one-year recovery of enrollment to assist the district in managing the 

compounding financial impact of an enrollment decline of this type.  
 

Click here for the official announcement.  

 

New 5-6 Building Video Announcement 

Check out the video announcement from Superintendent of Schools Dr. Doug Wheeler 

who will share some exciting news regarding the new 5/6 building. We are coming up 

on the one-year passage of the bond issue to construct a new 5/6 building on 80 acres 

directly south of Prairie Point and repurpose Creek (9th Grade Center and district wide 

programs). 
 

Video Announcement 

 

Spring Break - Free Breakfast and Lunch Meal Pick Up  

A week worth of assorted meals will be available for curbside pick-up on Monday, 

March 15th from 10:30 AM-1:00 PM from Prairie Hill Elementary. All meals for children 

18 years and younger are free through the rest of this school year.  Sign up is not 

required.  Please contact Nutritional Services at 319-848-5337 or vscott@crprairie.org 

or mmiddleton@crprairie.org if you have any questions.  

 

https://www.crprairie.org/news/2021/02/23/college-community-to-allow-limited-open-enrollment/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=JXw3aHRB3ps

